
Dear parents/guardians:  
 
Come join us on Saturday, November 3, 2018 and take part in 
BridgePrep Academy’s 1st Annual Harvest Bazaar! Enjoy food, music, 
vendors, crafts, jewelry, entertainment for the whole family, and more!!   
 
If you are a vendor and are interested in exhibiting your product/s on 
November 3rd please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return 
to your child’s Homeroom teacher by November 1, 2018 along with the 
$30 reservation fee (CASH ONLY).  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------CUT HERE-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student’s name: ______________________________ Grade: _______ 
 
Homeroom Teacher: _______________________________________ 
 
Parent’s/Guardian’s name:___________________________________ 
 
# of tables I am purchasing ($30 each): __________ 
 

 
 

Vendor Table Sales 


